
St-1 Arizona report 
 
On April 29 I attended the AzLA board meeting in Casa Grande.  Planning is well under 
way for the annual conference.  The theme this year is “Imagine the Future” and will be 
held November 28-30 at the Westin La Paloma in Tucson.  Keynote speaker will be 
Stephen Abram. 
 
The AzLA board will meet on Friday, July 29 at the Casa Grande Library. 
 
I submitted an article on the MLA/MPLA conference in Billings to the AzLA newsletter, 
in the July/August issue. 
 
I submitted Arizona news items to the June and August issues of the MPLA newsletters. 
 
Julie Huelsbeck 
Arizona representative 


